
GRADE SEPARATIONGRADE SEPARATION
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Week of August 29, 2022     

Project Partners

 

		  Facebook @JurupaGradeSeparation		        Instagram @JurupaGradeSeparation

STAY CONNECTED  Construction Hotline 800.679.9570     www.JurupaGradeSeparation.com

Crews will place concrete in the early morning hours of Friday, September 2,  
at Jurupa Road and Jurupa Detour Road.
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Crews working on the retaining wall support system next to Jurupa Road where it 
is lowered under the Van Buren Boulevard bridge.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Residents may hear usual noise  
associated with construction including 
beeping, motors running and  
crews talking.

Residents may see lights from trucks  
and the jobsite. 

Trucks will be entering and exiting the  
jobsite from Jurupa Detour Road.

OPEN
Business access

During Construction

EXTENDED WORK HOURS

Jurupa Road and  
Jurupa Detour Road
Friday, September 2
12 a.m. - 10 a.m. 

PROGRESS UPDATE 
•	 BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM  Crews continue work on the Van Buren Boulevard 

bridge support system and the retaining wall support systems. A concrete  
placement is scheduled on Friday morning.  

•	 STORM WATER PUMP STATION Contractors are working on the structure  
preparing for a concrete placement scheduled in the coming week.  
BUSINESS ACCESS REMAINS OPEN. Watch for trucks entering and exiting  
the job site on Felspar Street.  


